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The City of Clarion hereby announces its proposed Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) participation goal of 0.65% for DOT/FAA funded contracts/agreements. The proposed goal pertains to federal fiscal years 2019 through 2021. The proposed report, goals and rationale is available for inspection between 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., Monday through Friday at the City office listed below for 30 days from the date of this publication.

Comments on the DBE goal will be accepted for 45 days from the date of this publication and can be sent to the following:

Jon De Vries
City of Clarion
121 1st Street SW, PO Box 266
Clarion, Iowa 50525
jdevries@clarioniowa.gov

AND
		
Ofelia Medina
Compliance Specialist
Disadvantaged Business Enterprise Program
FAA Office of Civil Rights 
777 S. Aviation Blvd Suite #150
El Segundo, CA 90245
424-405-7205
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